
 

 

Monday 14th July 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I am pleased to enclose your child’s end of year report with this letter.  There is an overview of 

the progress your child has made, along with comments on their strengths and areas for further 

development.  

The report also contains information and teacher assessment levels for each area of the 

curriculum, along with general class teacher comments.  The teacher assessment levels in your 

child’s report are based upon how your child has been performing in class on a day-to-day basis, 

their contributions in class and their performance in their books. Results from informal tests and 

routine checks for understanding are also taken into account. 

For children in Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 4 and Year 6, there is also additional information 

regarding outcomes of statutory tests. 

I would like to take this opportunity to sincerely thank all of our parents and carers for your 

continued support with your child’s learning in school and at home. 

Yours sincerely 

Ms N Edwards 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


